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Question:  

Senator O'NEILL: And if you have any training comparative between the privately provided 

staff, who, I understand, have the same training from Serco as those of the department but have 

churn, because of the insecure nature of their work, if you could provide a comparative of 

whether there is any difference in reporting of verbal abuse or physical abuse in those different 

contexts, or any other differentiation in service provision or rate of response. 

 

Answer: 

A comparative analysis between reported incidents by departmental telephony staff and those 

engaged by our Service Delivery Partners, between the period 1 November 2018 to 

30 September 2019, indicates that there is minimal difference in the reporting of verbal or 

physical abuse between the two groups (0.0053% of calls they answer for Service Delivery 

Partners compared with 0.0078% for departmental staff). 

 

Both departmental and Service Delivery Partner staff receive the same customer aggression 

training to ensure incidents are managed and recorded accurately.  

 

 


